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Certificates 
Teachers appreciate those students who work hard, do 
well at school or do good things for others. To show that 
teachers notice when students do well either 
academically or socially, teachers have awarded them 
certificates.  
 

24 May 
Nursery: Zaineb 
Reception: Mousa 
Year 1: Faraj 
Year 2: Muwayyid 
Year 5: Remas B. and Rimas K. 
Year 6 Mad Minute: Afnan and Nikhilesh 
 

31 May 
Nursery: Helena and Salem 
Reception: Abdulsalem 
Year 5: Merel and Malk 
Year 6 Mad Minute: Afnan, Bara, Yomna and Thabet 
 
BSB Gives to the Children’s Hospital 
 
On Thursday, 31 May, Ms Huda Querey, from the cancer 
ward of the Children’s Hospital, attended our assembly. 
Students from the Years 6 class presented Ms Querey 
with 1300 LD to help the families of children who have 
cancer. Ms Querey kindly presented BSB with a 
certificate of Thanks for our contribution. Throughout 
the year the Year 6 students have had bake sales and 
sold ice cream to raise money for these people in need. 
We also must give a big thank you to the students of 
Year 5 who helped out with the bake sales.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Orientation 
On Sunday, 10 June the Year 6 students will visit the BES 
for their orientation. All Year 6 students will meet at BSB 
at 9:00. 
 
Year 6 Farewell 
On Monday, 11 June we will 
say farewell to the Year Six 
students of BSB. The 
ceremony will begin at 
11:00am. All families of BSB 
are invited to celebrate the 
accomplishments of these 
students and to wish them 
well as they continue their 
education.  
 

Following the Year 6 Farewell ceremony, the students 
will collect their reports and go home. School closes for 
the summer at 12:00pm on Monday, 11 June.  
 
House Quizzes 
 
On Monday, 4 June students at BSB met for the Junior 
House Quiz. The four teams competed by answering 
questions in the areas of English, Maths, Science, History 
and Geography. The Green Team won the competition 
with 29 house points.  
           The next day the school met for the Infant House 
Quiz. Students from Nursery to Year 2 were asked 
questions in English, Maths and Science to win points for 
their teams. The Red Team scored 32 points to win the 
competition.  
 
House Team Winner 
 
The houses have been competing for merit points 
throughout the year. There are many ways a student can 
earn a house point. The Red Team won the House 
trophy for the third term. Red Team has won the house 
trophy every term this year. Well done all students on 
the Red team.  
 
BSB Finishes Another Year 
 

The British School Benghazi will close for the summer on 
Monday, 11 June at 12:00 noon. School will open for the 
next school year on Sunday, 9 September. The staff of 
BSB would like to thank all families for their support 
over the school year. We wish everyone a happy Eid and 
a wonderful summer holiday.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember: Check out newsletters and school photos on the school’s website         
www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 

 

BSB NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 
Ms Querey presenting a certificate of thanks 

 

Did you know? In the summer heat,  
the iron in France’s Eiffel Tower  
expands, making the tower grow  
more than 6 inches or  
about 15 centimetres. 
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